
Cronulla Plaza Upgrade  

Work on the Cronulla Plaza upgrade has been progressing 
well. We are excited to open the first of two new 
destination playgrounds in December. The whale tail, at 
the northern end of the Plaza, is set to be an iconic part of 
Cronulla.   
 
The upgraded Plaza includes new paving and a variety of 
new tree species. New seating, shade structures around 
the play space and lighting will be included in the next 
stage of the Plaza upgrade. This will be completed in June 
2024.  
 
For now, we’ve included temporary seating and furniture in 
the refreshed area so you can enjoy the Plaza over 
Summer.  

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

Keep an eye out on the exciting changes 
coming to Cronulla Plaza! 

 

For more information visit our project website  

go.ssc.nsw.gov.au/cronullaupgrade 

 

 

Construction 

timing: 

Work will stop between early December 2023 and January 2024 to 

allow our community and businesses to enjoy the Plaza over     

Summer. Please note, any critical or emergency work will proceed if 

required.  

Work will start from early February 2024 and be completed in June 

 We will keep the community updated as work progresses and 
thank you for your patience during this important work to refresh 
Cronulla Plaza. 
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